
 

 

CLARIFICATION QUESTIONS ON MATTER E 

In order to facilitate discussion at the hearing sessions, it would be helpful if the 
Council would provide, in advance, a full, written response to two extracts from 
the hearing statements from other participants, as follows: 

1. Section A of the representation from Project Fields (S Webb), concerning 
the BCC consultation procedures; and 

 
2. The representations from RPS (on behalf of SCCT & BVGS) under Question 

4(a), sub-heading Sustainability Appraisal (paras 4 to 20), concerning legal 
compliance of the BCC with the SEA Directive. 


